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System of Care 
Self-directed Respite 

timeline 
In May, June & July families, providers and referral sources will be contacted by GT Independence 

and System of Care about the conclusion of the System of Care respite pilot program. 

--•-
All new respite request forms and all 
reauthorization request forms, and 
supporting documentation, must beNew respite requests and 

emailed to soc@dcfs.nv.gov by this date. 
reauthorizations must be You may submit a reauthorization in 

advance of the current re/authorization submitted to the System 
date. 

of Care Unit. 

This is the last date that Respite 
providers/employees will be paid for 
respite services. Please ensure that 

respite providers/employees are aware Last day that respite 
that they will not be paid for services services can be

beyond September 29, 2023. 
provided 
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All GT Independence timesheets must be 
submitted by October 9, 2023. Please 

Last day to submit refer to the GT Independence updated 
2023 Payroll Schedule C for pay dates.respite timesheets to 

GT Independence 

Questions or assistance 
Call GT Independence, Monday-Friday 8am-Spm PST at 877-659-4500 
or email Veronica Watt at vwatt@gtindpendence.com or Angela 
Harker at aharker@gtindependence.com 

Or 
Email DCFS System of Care Grant Unit at soc@dcfs.nv.gov 
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